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OFD responds to chimney fire 

Orofino Fire Department responded to its second chimney fire of the season. Friday as 
temperatures again got colder. 

Fortunately, there was no damage to residence at 1230 Michigan and no injuries, according to 
OFD Chief Mike Lee. 

This time of year people need to particularly give their chimneys the attention they need to be safe, 
including making sure they are clean and in good repair. 

For further information about caring for chimneys, see this 'Be Prepared" column from October 
2008. http://windowontheclearwater.com/beprepared10-13-08.html. 

 

Flames can be seen coming from this chimney at 1230 Michigan Ave. Friday night. Though flames and 
sparks shot several feet into the sky, there was not damage to the home and no injuries. 
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